
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 1 May 2020 2:13 PM 
To: Sam Cahill <Sam.Cahill@ablawyers.com.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; FRANCESCHINI, Mirella 
<Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au>; mrobson@asu.asn.au; rachell@hsu.net.au; Stephen Bull 
<Stephen.Bull@unitedworkers.org.au>; peggms24@gmail.com; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/ - s 157 SCHADS App - Notice of Listing in advance of Hearing Mon 4 May at 
9:30am 
 
Dear Mr Cahill, 
 
Justice Ross has considered your request, and granted an extension to no later than 7:30 pm 
tonight. 
 
Please ensure to send your response to the Application to all parties tonight, not just Chambers.  
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

 
From: Sam Cahill <Sam.Cahill@ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 1 May 2020 1:08 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Nigel Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; FRANCESCHINI, Mirella 
<Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au>; mrobson@asu.asn.au; rachell@hsu.net.au; Stephen Bull 
<Stephen.Bull@unitedworkers.org.au>; peggms24@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: AM2020/ - s 157 SCHADS App - Notice of Listing in advance of Hearing Mon 4 May at 
9:30am 
 
Dear Associate 
 
I refer to the above matter. 
 
Our firm is in the process of finalising a response to the Application. We have been working 
extended hours over recent days and nights in an attempt to meet the filing deadline of 4.00pm 
today. 
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Despite our efforts so far, we are concerned that we will not to able to meet this afternoon’s 
deadline.  
 
We appreciate that the parties will want to review our material over the weekend in preparation for 
the hearing on Monday. 
 
In light of the above, we respectfully request that the filing deadline be extended to 7.30pm tonight. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sam 
 
Sam Cahill 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: 02 9458 7398 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0417 020 371  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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